About ULA | Organization | Event Calendar | Conference | Newsletter | Member Services | Jobline | Libraries & Assoc.

UTAH Libraries News

The Official Publication of the Utah Library Association

President's Message -- Conference News -- Events -- News

4th Quarter, 2002

Please note the ongoing revitalization of the <u>ULA Website</u> and contact any member of the <u>ULA Webmaster team</u> with comments.

President's Message

Fall 2002

Message from ULA President, Kayla Willey

I can't believe another quarter has gone by! Time seems to travel by so rapidly. The Fall Workshop was held last week in Brigham City and was very well attended. I'd like to extend a big thank you to the Continuing Education Committee, Sue Hill, and Connie Lamb for organizing a great event. Ed Stafford gave an especially good presentation on marketing library services that would be valuable for every library in the state. Thank you to all the presenters and those who helped in any way to contribute to the success of the Fall Workshop.

There are several ULA events coming soon. I'm sure the "Books and Breakfast--Everything on a Waffle" program upcoming on October 4th at the Orem Public Library should be fun. The Great Issues Forum is the evening of November 18th and will focus on internet filtering.

If you have program ideas for the Annual Conference, now is the time to speak up. Program proposals, poster sessions, and table talk proposals are all due on November 15th. If you have an idea, please make a proposal to the 2003 Conference Committee

This past August, 20 ULA members received their MLS degree from Emporia State University. I'd like to commend their efforts in furthering their education. Most of these individuals are already employed in Utah Libraries. Congratulations!

It's also time to begin thinking about colleagues who deserve recognition. ULA sponsors several awards and you as association members can nominate your colleagues. You will soon be seeing official nomination forms online. I

Events

Books and Breakfast - Everything on a Waffle Friday October 4, 8:30-10:30. Orem Public Library. 58 North State, Orem Utah.

Please bring your favorite junior novels or junior nonfiction and be prepared to booktalk them for up to three minutes each. (We will have an egg timer to help keep time.) The CSRT will provide waffles with the standard toppings, but if you'd like to bring an unusual topping for a waffle, feel free.

Directions to the Orem Public Library: Take the Orem Center Street exit and head east. At State Street, get in the right-hand left turn lane (there are two left turn lanes) to be ready to turn right off State Street at 100 North. The library is on 100 North and State with the parking lot east of the building off 100 North.

We are looking forward to seeing you there!

If you have any questions, contact: Linda Dial at Hunter Library 801.944.7550 Idial@slco.lib.ut.us or Pat Castelli at Orem Public Library 801.229.7050 pkcastelli@ci.orem.ut.us

Back to Top

News

Back to Top

encourage you to be thinking of those in the library who have given outstanding service. The Awards Committee Co-Chairs this year are Randy Olsen and Margaret Landesman. I'm sure they would entertain your ideas if someone comes to mind immediately.

Thank you for your support and for participating in ULA!

Sincerely, Kayla Willey ULA President

Back to Top

Conference News

ULA/MPLA MEMBERS!

Back to Top

ULA Homepage

ULA PO Box 970488 Orem, Ut 84097-0488

Send Comments & Questions to the ULA Web Team Members